










A14. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Mr Swail advised that the Business Support and Innovation Team will be running a series 
of webinars titled Webcast Wednesday in areas of digital, tourism, food, engineering and 
eCommerce. 

Mr Turner thanked the College for his opportunity to represent staff on the Governing Body 
and spoke to knowledge gained from the appointment. Dr Moore remarked on the benefit 
of having staff representation on the Board. 

A15. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The date of the next Governing Body meeting is yet to be determined. 

The meeting concluded at 19.49. 
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